
Weekly Bulletin 10th May

Dear Parent/Carer

Please see below for some key information:

Key Dates: What’s coming up?

Click here to be directed to the parent calendar on our website.

KS2 Sats

After months of scholarship and effort, Year 6 will be taking their end of KS2 SATs next week!

The assessments will run on the following days:

Monday 13th May - Spelling and Grammar

Tuesday 14th May - Reading

Wednesday 15th May - Arithmetic Paper and Reasoning Paper 1

Thursday 16th May - Reasoning Paper 2

We are delighted to provide Year 6 children with breakfast in The Studio at 8.20am on these

days before the assessments start. It is vital that children arrive promptly at school and have a

good night’s sleep over the weekend and the night before each assessment to give them the

best possible chance of achieving their potential.

Please join us in wishing the Year 6 class the best of luck next week!

Positive Co-Parenting of Neurodiverse Children

Enfield Early Help have asked us to share details of this Positive Co-Parenting of Neurodiverse

Children programme. The programme is specifically for parents living together or apart, who are

facing conflicts and struggling to find common ground in raising their neurodivergent child living in

Enfield. The child does not need to have a diagnosis. This 8-week online programme will be

delivered by trained & accredited Facilitators.

More information can be found here. If you have any query about this, please contact

parentingprogrammes@enfield.gov.uk or services@familylives.org.uk

Scholastic Book Fair

The Book Fair returns to One Degree! We are lucky enough to have some brand-new titles by a

range of well-loved authors so please do come along. It will be running from Friday 17th to

Wednesday 22nd May from 3.30 to 4pm in The Studio. For those children who are unable to

visit after school - each class will have an opportunity to visit the fair during the school day. To

enable everyone to browse the books comfortably, please visit the book fair on your key

stage’s assigned day:

Friday 17th May - EYFS (Nursery and Reception)

Monday 20th May - Key Stage 1 (Years 1 and 2)

Tuesday 21st May - Key Stage 2 (Years 3,4,5 and 6)

Wednesday 22nd May - All year groups welcome

Wren Academy Enfield - Job Adverts

At ODA, as you know, one of our values is teamwork. We often talk about this within our school

community but we are always up for helping our neighbours. Wren Academy Enfield have two

job roles they are currently hiring for. Please see the attachments for Exam Invigilator and

Secondary Teaching Assistant.

https://onedegreeacademy.org/parentcalendar
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hhxWq1LqqpNdVi3GFD6HXJNpsvaJIsIk/view?usp=sharing
mailto:services@familylives.org.uk
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Home Learning Videos

Nursery, Rec: These are available on Tapestry

Y1-6: Click here for the latest home learning video from the teaching team.

Don’t forget to follow us on Instagram @1DegreeAcademy to see photos of our week!

Many thanks, ODA

Helpful numbers and websites

Helpful numbers and websites

Childline: 0800 1111

NSPCC helpline: 0808 800 5000

Multi Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH): 0300 500 80 90

Barnardos: 0800 008 7005

LGBT+ switchboard: 0300 330 0630

Kooth: www.kooth.com - support service for student wellbeing

https://vimeo.com/showcase/5478284
https://www.instagram.com/1degreeacademy/
http://www.kooth.com

